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22nd September 2022 
 

RE: Year 13 Parents’ Evening  
 
Dear Year 13 Parents and Guardians,  
 
In response to the Parents’ Evening survey, our Year 13 Parents’ Evening will be returning to a face-to-
face event on Thursday 6th October from 4:30pm-7:30pm. 
 
You are invited to Parents’ Evening with your child to discuss their progress at A level and the 
expectations for each subject.  We hope that you will be able to attend, as this is an ideal opportunity 
to discuss strategies that will help students to achieve their full potential; all students must attend. 
 
Please use the Main Entrance and register with the students on duty, who will provide you with a staff-
seating plan for the Main Hall, the Gymnasium and Newton Hall. 
 
To reduce your waiting time, we will timetable interviews of five minutes duration with subject 
teachers, details of which you will receive from your child before the evening. All students who have a 
pink slip in their envelope must see myself, Mr Hains or Mr Kennedy-Fowler after they have seen all 
their subject teachers. We will be available to speak to any parent who wishes to see us, but it would 
be helpful if discussions could be completed within 5 minutes or continued on a separate occasion. 
 
Please follow the link to inform us of your attendance plans. Year 13 Parents’ Evening Response 
 
We are hopeful you will be able to meet with a broad range of teachers to get an accurate overview of 
how your child is progressing. If you require specific feedback from a subject teacher you are unable to 
meet on the evening, please contact Mrs Plano after the event and feedback can then be arranged. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
Miss A Lingwood  Mr B Hains 
Head of Sixth Form   Assistant Head of Sixth Form  
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